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Dear Students
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Tsuyoshi Kawano, Administrative Director
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Concerning Events, Club Activities and Use of Facilities
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On September 13, Miyazaki Prefecture dropped its Alert Warning to Level 1. In light of this
Miyazaki International College has decided to run all fall classes face-to-face. That said, the
threat of the coronavirus has not yet ended. Therefore, we ask that students continue to take
precautionary measures against infection, such as wearing masks, gargling and washing your
hands regularly, and maintaining strict social distancing.
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of policies concerning events, club activities and
the use of college facilities and equipment during fall semester.
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Plans are being made to hold the major event of the fall semester, the College Festival,
online on Saturday, November 28. The College Festival Steering Committee of the

Student Government will be in touch soon with details and requests for participation and

cooperation.
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Classes will be run face-to-face, and therefore, club activities will also resume. An

explanatory session will be held concerning the resumption of club activities, so please

be sure to attend.
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For facilities management purposes, use of college facilities on Saturdays, Sundays and
Holidays, has thus far been prohibited. This restriction will be lifted and facilities on the
first floor of the Main Building (Spoon, International Exchange Lounge, Teacher
Training Support Center, and Self-Development Center) will be available for use during
the above periods as well.
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Please be sure to wear a mask in not only the classroom but also while in campus facilities.
The same applies to use of facilities in the Junior College as well.

WA WA= &8, tist A4 dolAs WteA] viaa s ZEske] FAA L.

L G =R s e e



